
From: Shawn D. Smith
To: Billy Wardlow
Cc: Claire Hurd; Greg Veliz
Subject: RE: Fw: Petition for us1 light
Date: Monday, July 27, 2020 7:35:47 PM

yes sir.

-------- Original message --------
From: Billy Wardlow <bwardlow@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Date: 7/27/20 6:54 PM (GMT-05:00)
To: "Shawn D. Smith" <sdsmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: Fw: Petition for us1 light

Shawn,
Can I add a resolution for the August 4th meeting for the below email.
Asking FDOT to permanently leave the traffic light at US1 and college road at Murray Marine.
Thanks
Billy

Sent from my MetroPCS 4G LTE Android device

------ Original message------
From: Joe Caso
Date: Mon, Jul 27, 2020 10:22 AM
To: Greg Sullivan;
Cc: Coldiron-Michelle;Billy Wardlow;Cates-Craig;Greg Veliz;
Subject:Re: Petition for us1 light

Hello, everyone.  At Greg Sullivan’s suggestion I have attached the list of respondents to our
petition.
In addition, the following wording was used in the document:

Petition to the Florida Department of Transportation

Petition summary and background We are petitioning the FDOT to replace the temporary
stoplight at the corner of College Road and A1A (closest to the CVS) with a permanent
stoplight. We are very satisfied with the increased safety and ease of turning that the
placement of this light has made for our community. The intersection in question has always
been a major area for collisions and the stoplight makes entering and leaving College Rd and
the Key West Golf Club Community much safer for our residents, school buses and
emergency vehicles as well as for pedestrians wishing to cross a busy highway. June 17,2020

Action petitioned for We, the undersigned want the FDOT to install and maintain a permanent
stoplight with turning arrows at the above cited location. Thank you!!

Signature Address (Street Only) Printed Name Date

215 Golf Club Dr Willi

mailto:sdsmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov
mailto:bwardlow@cityofkeywest-fl.gov
mailto:churd@cityofkeywest-fl.gov
mailto:gveliz@cityofkeywest-fl.gov


Joe Caso
jcaso@casoandco.com
work - 305-453-6378
cell -732-261-6256
www.casoandco.com
“Business advice from paradise”
New clients accepted by referral

On Jul 27, 2020, at 8:18 AM, Sullivan, Greg <gsulliva@wm.com> wrote:

Good morning all, Commissioners & City Manager
Joe Caso lives in the Golf Course and has 222 signatures that want to keep the
light on north College Road. He has also been in contact with the College and
Hospital, all in support.
Given this area is combine county and city I have included you. Hopefully as a
group we can get DOT to keep the light in place. 

Thanks for your support. 

GREG SULLIVAN
Sr. District Manager
WM of florida Keys
gsulliva@wm.com

T: 305.434.9140
C: 305.797.3355
143 Toppino Industrial Drive
Key West, Fl 33040

-----Original Message-----
From: Joe Caso <jcaso@casoandco.com> 
Sent: Sunday, July 26, 2020 2:09 PM
To: Sullivan, Greg <gsulliva@wm.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Petition 

Hello, Greg
Hope you’re having a great day. 
We have 222 names on the traffic light petition.  Who should we send or email to 

Sent from my iPhone
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Joe Caso
Cell 732-261-6256
Off. 305-453-6378

----------------------------------------------------------------------
Recycling is a good thing. Please recycle any printed emails. 


